
August 1st, 2023

Dear Holly High School Parents and Students,

As principal of Holly High School, it is my pleasure to welcome everyone back for the 2023-2024 school year. I
hope everyone has had a relaxing, fun-filled summer break and that you are filled with energy and excitement
for the upcoming school year!

Skyward Family Access - In preparation for upcoming registration, we kindly request all students and families
to complete the pre-registration process through Skyward Family Access. Ensuring your participation in this
essential step is mandatory and guarantees a quick and seamless experience during registration day.

To complete the online registration, please visit the district website and locate the "Skyward Online Verification"
link under the Community/Parents menu. We urge you to follow the instructions diligently to successfully finalize
the process.

Important Upcoming Dates - As we approach the start of the new school year, please be mindful of these
important upcoming dates:

● Monday, August 21st - Student Pictures and Schedule Pickup (Juniors and Seniors)
○ Pickup Times:

■ 8:00 a.m. - 11:00 a.m.
■ 12:00 p.m. - 3:00 p.m.
■ 4:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m.

● Tuesday, August 22nd - Student Pictures and Schedule Pickup (Freshmen and Sophomores)
○ Pickup Times:

■ 8:00 a.m. - 11:00 a.m.
■ 12:00 p.m. - 3:00 p.m.
■ 4:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m.

● Saturday, August 26th - Holly Area Schools Parent Camp
■ 8:00 a.m. - 1:30 p.m.

● Monday, August 28th - First Day of School
○ Please remember that this day is a half day, with school starting at 7:24 a.m. and ending at

10:34 a.m.

Student Drop Off / Pick Up - Please remember when dropping off your student that drop off and pick up is
located at the back of the building. Please enter at the traffic light.

Skyward/Schoology - While all final grade data is stored in Skyward, we will be continuing to utilize Schoology
as our platform for delivering classroom curriculum materials. Schoology remains the central hub for accessing
the most up-to-date grade information about your child. If you haven't already signed up for parent access to
Schoology, we highly encourage you to do so. To sign up, you will receive your unique access code during
registration, which will enable you to stay closely connected with your child's academic progress.

As we gear up for the start of a new school year, I want to extend my heartfelt appreciation to each family for
being an integral part of our school community. Your support and involvement make a significant difference in
creating a positive and enriching environment for our students. I am genuinely excited about the learning
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experiences and opportunities that await our students, and I am confident that together, we will make this
academic year one to remember. Should you ever have any questions or need assistance, please don't hesitate
to reach out. Here's to a fantastic year of growth, learning, and shared achievements at Holly High School!
Looking forward to seeing you all soon.

Joel Smith
Principal, Holly High School
(248) 328-3200
joel.smith@hask12.org
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